
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS SUN RIDGE CONTRACTING! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Insert hi-def photos 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

On behalf of Sun Ridge Contracting, I would like to congratulate all workers on the company’s most recent 
safety award. On July 22, 2020, Trans Mountain formally presented a golden TMEP Damage Prevention coin 
to SRC representatives in recognition of SRC Teams outstanding ground disturbance work at the TMEP 
Terminal. The award was proudly received by the Team members who were on shift at that time. The TMEP 
Damage Prevention award is a prestigious achievement that will be shared by the entire SRC Team. The 
award will be given its own custom case and will be kept on display in a place of honour at the SRC Head 
Office for all to view. We recognize that there are also many other workers who have contributed to SRC’s 
success at the Terminal project who were unable to attend the award ceremony due to pandemic 
precautions such as workers at Black Pines, New Gold and Head Office. We deeply appreciate your 
steadfast contributions to your profession and your dedication to the safe completion of work every day. 
Thank you all for your hard work and remember that you are appreciated by the entire Sun Ridge family for 
being the fantastic people that you are. 
 

We have attached Hi-definition photos to this letter so that you have the option of printing the letter or 
sharing a copy of the letter and photos with your loved ones.  
 

Take care of yourselves and have a safe day, 
 

Mark Jastrzebski 
SRC Safety Manager 
 

Mark Jastrzebski 


